
Coronavirus 
Response

The Government has announced that we are moving out of the contain phase and into delay, 
in response to the ongoing coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak.

In-Comm Training, like all businesses across the UK, is putting in place new measures to 
protect its staff, learners and our customers, whilst still trying to deliver our Apprenticeships 
and upskilling courses to the highest possible standards.

We have taken the necessary decision to limit the travelling our assessors are doing and this 
will include replacing on site-visits with remote assessments. Preparation for this is already 
taking place and this service should go live w/c 23rd March.

Your assessor will guide you through this process and work with you to ensure existing
technology can make this possible.

A similar approach will be taken with client managers visiting companies, with all meetings to 
be completed via remote sessions.

Attendance at wider events will also be discussed and a risk assessment conducted before 
employees are given permission to attend.

I hope that you understand these measures are being put in place to keep everyone safe and 
I am more than happy to answer any questions you may have.

We will continue to monitor the latest advice from the Government and further updates 
will follow.

With Best Wishes

Bekki Phillips
Managing Director of In-Comm Training
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